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Letter to Duke Power Company from N, C. Moseley dated April 17, 1975. 4
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION 11
230 PEACHTREE STREET, N. W. SUITE 813

ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303
In Reply Refer To: c:f’
1E:11:FJ 17 ,”-
50-269/75-2 ' . ",
50-270/75-2

£€0.227/75-2

Duke Power Company
ATTN: Mr. A. C. Thies
Senior Vice President
Production and Transaission §
Power Building
422 Soutli Church Street
Charlotte, North Carolina 28242

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of April 1, 1975, informing us of steps you
have taken to correct the items of noncornliance concerning activities

under NRC C.erating License vos. DPR-38, Dia %47 and DPR-55 which were
bruugiie to your attentisn In ouT lorter of March 10, 1975. We will
examine your corrective actions and plans during subsequent inspectious.
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mine if this item can be closed.
October 22, 1974, and supplemental
1974, is insufficient in itself

vorman C. Moseley
Director




